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From: London City Hall <noreplies@london.gov.uk>
Sent: 01 December 2017 15:14

To: Mayor

Subject: The Mayor's responsibility on London Architecture

Submitted on Friday, December 1, 2017 - 3:13pm
Submitted by anonymous user: 88.96.234.145
Submitted values are:

First name Tania

Last name Serra

Phone number

Email

| am a: Member of the public

Where do you live? Merton

Have you contacted us about this issue before? No
| want to: Make a suggestion

What is your message regarding? The Mayor's responsibility on London Architecture
Your message

Dear Mayor of London,

As an Architect, | want to thank you for the interest in the quality of London's Architecture, present and future. I've read today about the new London's Plan and | had a
quick look at it.

| would like to make a suggestion about something that concerns me, which is the evaluation of Architectural projects.

In many cities around the world, when an Architect submits a project to the Council, it is evaluated by Architects. But this doesn't happen in London - planners, who
approve or not a proposal, are not Architects by rule. My suggestion, therefore, is that the ones approving or not a project, should be registered Architects and Engineers.

Kind regards,

Tania Serra

Please feel free to attach supporting information with your enquiry
Further supporting information
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